
Notice of Postponement about Kitchen & Bath China 2022 

 

 

Dear Exhibitors, Visitors and Colleagues, 

 

A new wave of epidemics has broken out in Shanghai and many places across the country 

presently, and we are facing severe and complicated situation of prevention and control. In 

accordance with the country's overall deployment of epidemic prevention and control and 

corresponding requirements of Shanghai government, in order to effectively protect the 

health and safety of exhibitors, visitors and colleagues, as well as to ensure the effect of the 

fair, the organizer has decided that Kitchen & Bath China 2022, originally scheduled at SNIEC 

on June 8 – 11, will be postponed. 

 

We are paying close attention to the situation of the epidemic and remain in close 

communication and coordination with the government department and the exhibition center. 

Specific arrangement for the postponed fair will be announced later. 

 

We wish to thank all the exhibitors, visitors and colleagues for the strong support and active 

cooperation! We apologize for the inconvenience caused by the delay of the fair. 

 

Let us work together to overcome the difficulties and embrace the future. We will continue to 

make every effort to prepare for this and continue to provide you with sincere and professional 

services. 

 

For relevant information, please follow the official WeChat: KB_China or the official website: 

www.wes-expo.com.cn 

 

 

Worldwide Exhibitions Service Co., Ltd. 

April 11, 2022 

http://www.wes-expo.com.cn/

